A celebration to raise awareness and resources for Youth transitioning from foster care in San Diego County

Dear Caring Community Member,

Just in Time for Foster Youth (JIT) invites you to join our growing community and lend support to San Diego's transition age foster youth at our annual fundraising celebration, *Walk the Talk*, on March 17, 2018, at the Hyatt Regency La Jolla at Aventine. It is a wonderful event and definitely worth your time! You will hear the stories and successes of our young people, who are also the hosts, entertainers, and storytellers, making for a unique, fun and inspirational experience.

For over a decade, JIT has engaged our local community to help the 300 young people who leave foster care each year without family support and are totally unprepared for the world that awaits them. Our Just in Time extended family is often their only safety net, filling the critical gaps of resources and connections to a caring community, which then sets the youth on the path to stability and greater wellbeing. We are a part of this community of support because we've seen first-hand what a difference it makes when young adults have people they can count on at this critical time in their lives.

Please join Presenting Sponsor US Bank as we honor 2018 *Walk the Talk* honorees, Gretchen and Bill Morgan, and mobilize the San Diego community to help us change the world . . . one youth at a time.

We look forward to your support in making our community a better place for us all!

Sincerely,

Louarn & Alan Sorkin 2018 Walk the Talk Co-Hosts Nancy & Alan Spector 2018 Walk the Talk Co-Hosts